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Ref S62A/2024/0061  

 
 
    
I strongly object to planning application S62A/2024/0061 for the following reasons. 
 
Noise pollution. 
 
Since the 10th of June 2024 when the current tenants moved into 59 Langton road, we have already 
experienced high levels of noise despite  supposedly adequate insulation. My 10-year-
old son’s bedroom window is directly above the kitchen/dining room, and he is already struggling to 
sleep with the parties and loud gatherings. The noise level has on 3 separate occasions (13th, 20th 
July 2024 and 26th October 2024) warranted me to visit the property between 11:15pm and 2.30am 
to demand that the back door (which is located below my son's bedroom window) be closed and the 
music turned down. I’m going to reiterate my previous concerns in all the planning applications prior 
to this one that this is a quiet family-oriented street, and the current occupancy aren’t considerate 
of our community so adding further tenants will only exacerbate the noise levels even further.  
I have included a recording taken on the 20th of July 2024 which is a fair and true representation of 
the current noise levels we're regularly experiencing. I have also included recordings for 14th August 
2024. The most recent disturbance was Saturday 26th of October 2024 at 2.30am when my son was 
woken up yet again. I did knock at 59 Langton Road but nobody answered- no real surprise as the 
party was so loud.  
I have also included a document from pollution control that can be found on the Bristol planning 
portal that I hope is being considered by the inspectorate.  
 
Parking. 
 
Since the new tenants moved in, we have had to contend with 3 new cars on our already heavily 
congested street. I have already had to inform the current tenants on 2 separate occasions that they 
cannot park on one of our elderly neighbours dropped curbs. I thought the occupants were being 
encouraged to cycle by the landlord per her previous planning application?! 
 

 clearly has no idea to the number of teachers and parents that use our street to park, 
and I find her assumptions offensive. I have lived here for 14 years, all 3 of my children have 







 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 




